
Congratulations to the practitioners of Falun Dafa for your perseverance in the face of persecution and 

adversity, and your commitment to the principles of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance.  

- Ziad Aboultaif, Member of Parliament for Edmonton Manning and Official Opposition Shadow 

Minister for International Development 


